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Comments for Public Posting: | want to express my strong support for the LA Fair Week
Ordinance, in support of the workers. Lets do this!
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"I want to express my strong support for the LA Fair Workweek
Ordinance (FWW) and would like to thank you for your
leadership on moving the ordinance forward. Our essential
workers in the retail and grocery industry should not have to keep
facing the same challenges that they did prior to the pandemic. I
look forward to Los Angeles joining the growing chorus of cities
that have passed fair scheduling policies, including New York
City, San Francisco, Seattle, Philadelphia, and Chicago."



